
 

 

 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 5th January - week A 

 

 

 Notices:   
 All years:  Tuesday 4th January is a staff Inset day, students return on Wednesday 5th January 

 All years: We have reports of hair lice in years 9 and 10 please be vigilant and check your child over the 

holidays. 

 All years: There are a number of un-named items left in our lost property cupboard, encourage your child to 

come to student services to look for items they may have lost.  Please ensure your child's uniform has their 

name clearly marked on the label; if you are buying replacement uniform over the holidays, remind yourself of 

the school uniform code here: https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/uniform  

 All years: Nasal flu vaccinations start with Year 7 on Wednesday 5h January, Year 8 Thursday 6th January, Year 9 

Friday 7th January and Year 10 Monday 10th January.  Year 11 Tuesday 25th January(due to mock exams) 

 Year 7: If you have not yet completed the year 7 parent / carer survey, this can be accessed before Monday 

20th December here: https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=85326-36396-27370839 

 Year 11: Students should be in school uniform for mock examinations after Christmas (5th - 14th January). PE 

lessons will be classroom based where students can revise so will not need their sports kit during the mock 

exam period. 

 

  Safeguarding:  
School Nurse:Our school nursing service would like to remind all children that their ChatHealth service is still 

operating. 

The number to text for support is: 07507 333 351.  
The school nurse, Natalie Strong, will see students on an appointment basis on Mondays, students (or parents) 
should contact the head of year to refer.  
Well Being: 
This fantastic website has been created by a practising NHS professional who understands the need to make 
this available to parents and their children.  It gathers all the websites, apps and information about supporting 
mental health in one place.  Hopefully, if you need this, it will help: here 
Mental Health  

If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: 

parent info and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

Covid-19:  
Covid update letters sent directly via intouch, can be found here. 

Remote learning guides for parents and students, including how to use Show My Homework, Teams, and 

recordings of parent briefings can be found on our website here 

https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/uniform
https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=85326-36396-27370839
https://www.camhs-resources.co.uk/
https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o
https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/coronavirus-information-and-updates
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/remote-learning


 

 

 

Letters to parents: here 
 Spring term boys and girls sports clubs. 

 

 

https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents

